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I Am An American 
A Short Film From the Santa Clara County Superior Court   

Commemorating Asian American Pacific Islander Heritage Month  
  
The month of May is Asian American and Pacific Islander Heritage Month, designated to recognize 
"the contributions and influence of Asian Americans and Pacific Islander Americans to the history, 
culture, and achievements of the United States." To commemorate Asian American Pacific Islander 
Heritage Month, the Santa Clara County Superior Court has created a short film with messages 
from members of our Bench.  
 

Click on the link or the picture below to visit the Court’s YouTube page and view the film. 
 

I Am An American  
 

 
 
 

“Our Court's diversity on the basis of race, national origin, gender, and sexual orientation is one of 
the strengths of our bench and reflects our community. I am proud to stand with my colleagues as 
we commemorate Asian American Heritage Month,” said Presiding Judge Theodore C. Zayner. 
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